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Sender: Prof. S. Arrhenius

Park Hotel, Bad Nauheim

Postcard

Professor Dr. Georg Bredig

Wendtstrasse 19

Karlsruhe, Germany

Image 2

Nauheim, 18 May 1925

Dear Friend,

I was glad to receive your card from the 16th. If nothing unexpected happens, I will arrive in
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Darmstadt on the 23rd (Saturday) with a morning train to spend the night there. I will then go

to Frankfurt on Sunday. I hope to find plenty of time to visit you and other old, dear friends.

My wife is here, and she will accompany me to Darmstadt, Frankfurt, Wiesbaden, and

Berlin. On the 28th, we will probably leave Berlin and arrive at The Fields for Experiments at

the Royal Swedish Academy of Agriculture and Forestry on the 29th.

It will be wonderful to see you, your wife, and other colleagues. Perhaps Ostwald will come

too. Warm regards!

Yours truly,

Svante Arrhenius


